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AHR Extensions
Lynch - DNR, Tabetha <tabetha.lynch@state.co.us> Fri, Mar 20, 2020 at 12:44 PM
To: "Kawcak, Miranda" <MKawcak@peabodyenergy.com>

Sage Creek C2009087 and Hayden Gulch C1992081 2019 Annual Hydrology Report due dates are extended to
5/1/2020.   Thanks for the update.  I did see that the Foidel AHR was submitted and I have a downloaded copy of that to
review.   

Thanks
[Quoted text hidden]
-- 

Tabetha Lynch
Environmental Protection Specialist
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